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Monday, November 11, 2024 
 

Regular November 11, 2024, Meeting 
 

Meridian Public School Board of Education met on November 11, 2024, as per notice in the Fairbury Journal 
News. 
 
President Bartels called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  The open meeting law information was presented. 
 
Roll call was taken: Barton – present, Niederklein – present, Rut – present, Davis – present, and Bartels – 
present.  Also present was Superintendent Kort, Principal Asche and Principal Hull. 
 
Nothing new was added to the agenda. 
 
Niederklein moved and Barton seconded to excuse Sobotka from the meeting.  Vote taken:  Barton – aye, 
Niederklein – aye, Rut – aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
 
No comments were heard from the public. 
 
Rut moved and Davis seconded to approve the consent agenda as presented. 

A. Minutes of the Monday, October 14, 2024, Regular Meeting 

B. District Financial Report 

C. Activity Fund Report 

D. Hot Lunch Fund Report 

E. Bills 
Vote taken:  Barton – aye, Niederklein – aye, Rut – aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
 
Principal Asche and Principal Hull presented the Curriculum Report to the Board. 
 
Rut moved and Davis seconded to Approve Policy 6043 – Grant for Mapping of School.  Vote taken:  Barton – aye, 
Niederklein – aye, Rut – aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
 
Superintendent Kort discussed the Multicultural Report and provided lesson plan information for review. 
 
Barton moved and Rut seconded to approve the purchase of a new 71-passenger school bus. Vote taken:  Barton 
– aye, Niederklein – aye, Rut – aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
 
Niederklein moved and Davis seconded to approve the purchase of a 2025 Chevrolet Suburban with three bench 
seats. Vote taken:  Barton – aye, Niederklein – aye, Rut – aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
 
Principal Asche and Principal Hull presented the Principals’ Reports to the Board. 
 
Superintendent Kort presented the Superintendent’s Report to the Board. 
 
The next regular meeting was set for Sunday, December 8, 2024, at 3:00 p.m.   
 
Rut moved and Niederklein seconded to adjourn at 6:46 p.m.  Vote taken:  Barton – aye, Niederklein – aye, Rut – 
aye, Davis – aye, and Bartels – aye.  Motion passed 5-0. 
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